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Dear Parents 

 

PARENTS’ EVENING – Monday 17th October & Wednesday 19th October 

 

During this meeting you will have the opportunity to discuss how your child has 

settled back to school, your child’s progress and their targets for this term.  

Meetings will last up to 10 minutes.   

 

We have an on-line booking system for parents’ evening appointments, using the 

same account as on-line payments and dinners.  This will allow you to see which slots 

are available and choose a convenient time. Visit https://www.scopay.com/login.html 

to book your appointment.  Please let the school office know if you have not set up 

an account and need a new link code or you are having difficulties booking a slot. 

 

We are very much looking forward to welcoming you back into school.  Please enter 

the school via the main reception gate and come into the big hall via the big 

playground.  I will be in the hall along Mrs Halford (Chair of Governors), Mrs 

Rowlands (SENCO), Mrs O’Mahony (Pastoral & Family Support Worker) for you to 

chat with.   If you would like to have a meeting with one of us then please contact 

the school office to book an appointment. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

 

Mrs C Jacobs 

Headteacher 

https://www.scopay.com/login.html

